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Tell us how you see the future of the Hills  
 
Adelaide Hills Council is seeking participation from all community members as part of the bi-
annual community survey.  
 
Now is the chance for residents and rate payers in the Adelaide Hills to share their vision for 
the future of our community.  
 
“This is an important chance for our community to tells us what is working well, how we can 
do better and their vision for the future,” said Mayor Jan-Claire Wisdom.  
 
“We’re keen to hear from as many people as possible and of all ages and backgrounds to 
ensure we are hearing the many voices within our community.” 
 
Those who complete the survey will go into the running to win one of three passes to 
Warrawong Wildlife Sanctuary, Cleland Wildlife Park or Gorge Wildlife Park.  
 
The community survey begins on Wednesday 24 May with locals able to provide feedback 
until Sunday 25 June.  
 
The survey will take approximately 7-9 minutes to complete. If assistance is needed to 
complete the survey, participants can contact Council for support.  
 
Outcomes from the survey will inform the next Council strategic plan and will be published 
on the Community Engagement Hub, engage.ahc.sa.gov.au  
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